
 
From: jimmy struckhoff [mailto:jkcstruckhoff@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 11:22 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments,RIN 3064-AD35 
 
  
Dear FDIC: 
The special assessment on banks is jeopardizing small community banking 
industries. 
No matter what the fee increase might be, Main Street banks like mine, cannot 
handle it. 
Please take other ways of funding FDIC under consideration since small banks are 
not responsible for today`s crisis. 
What about a special risk premium for large banks in question or a loan from the 
industry itself? 
There are other options that wouldn`t impact healthy community banking. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely: 
  
Kathryn Struckhoff. 
jkcstruckhoff@hotmail.com 


